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POLICY: 
The County Administrative Code prohibits the use of motorcycles or other such vehicles by employees in 
the performance of County business. In accordance with this policy, permittees are not eligible for 
mileage reimbursement unless they drive an automobile. Employees using motorcycles are NOT covered 
by Worker's Compensation while riding to and from work and may not ride motorcycles on County 
business. 
 
Efforts should be made either to provide County vehicles for use on County business or to organize the 
work so that permittees are required to travel on County business only on certain days. On these travel 
days, permittees will be required to drive their cars to work and to use them on County business. 
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